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If you have anything that you wanted included in the newsletter, please email it to jmck@icx.net



















































On November 5TH the Athens Kiwanis held its weekly meeting.  Paul Smith served as the program chair, and his guest was Congressman Jimmy Duncan.  The program included stories about Congressman Duncan’s first political experience, committees he has served on and his ideas on politics.





One point brought up was how government needed to remain small.  He also remarked that not only national government but also state government had become to large to serve the people.  The club also passed the hat to help with the American Legion Flag Fund.  At the end of the meeting, John presented them $600 collected by the club.





Date			Program		Speaker				Topic/Title


November 12th 	Stewart Smith		John Morgan 			� HYPERLINK "http://www.tbr.state.tn.us/" ��Chancellor, Tennessee Board of Regents�


November 19th 	Stuart Sullins		(Tentative) Dr. Amy Sullins	� HYPERLINK "http://tga.tennessee.edu/" ��TN. Governor’s Academy�


November 26th	No Meeting		Be sure to look for special Thanksgiving newsletter	


December  3rd		Dwain Ealy		Libby Skorupan		� HYPERLINK "http://www.imaginationlibrary.com/" ��Dolly Parton Imagination Library�











Community Service is collecting canned food for Coordinated Charities.


Public Relations will be doing a sponsorship of Old Fashion Downtown Christmas.





The Scholarship committee recently made donations of $500 each to two deserving students in attendance at TWC.


Amanda Haun displayed some of the car seats that were recently purchased by Major Emphasis.





CLUB PROJECT





Our club has started its annual canned food drive.  Every year our club works with various partners to help collect canned goods. The drive will run until November 21st. Items will then be collected and taken to stock Coordinated Charities pantry for the holiday season.  Hats off to Luke Holbrook, who has � HYPERLINK "http://twcdining.com/" ��TWC dinning� helping to collect cans on the college campus.  We also have a friendly little competition going on in our club.  This year � HYPERLINK "http://www.southeastbank.net/2198/mirror/" ��Southeast Bank and Trust�, � HYPERLINK "https://www.citnatbank.com/" ��Citizens National Bank� and � HYPERLINK "http://www.athensfederal.com/" ��Athens Federal� are going to see which bank can help collect the most.  Tom Hughes, Paul Willson, Chris Adams, and Jeff Cunningham should be commended for their community spirit.  Save A Lot and United Grocery Outlet will also be serving as two drop-off points, and our Terrific Kids Program at Christ Legacy Academy will be helping collect canned food.  On November 12th and November 19th if you bring a canned food item, you will have a chance to win a special prize. So, why not help share your holiday spirit with someone who could use it.








November 5th 		Wayne Scarbrough


November 7th		Paul Smith


November 10th		Shirley Woodcock


November 15th 	Charlie Myers


November 22nd	Rick Lay


November 24th		Ben Graves


November 26th		Jerri Bryant


November 30th 	John Young








At the last board meeting, the board members decided to email out the participation report to the membership.  Next week’s issue of the newsletter will focus mainly on this project, and we will try to help answer some of the questions you have about the points.





This week’s “Hats off” goes to Bryan Jackson and Carter Runyan, who have for many years prepared the Athens Kiwanis tax return, provided advice on budget matters, and made sure our club does not get into trouble with Uncle Sam.





November 20th 	� HYPERLINK "http://www.athensdba.com/downtown_christmas.html" ��Christmas on the Square�


November 25th 	Thanksgiving


December 3rd    	Tri County Center Share Your Christmas Party


December 11th	� HYPERLINK "http://www.athensmcminnymca.org/index.html?win=support" ��YMCA Reindeer Romp�


December 25th	Christmas


January 1	New Years





An investment in knowledge always pays the best interest.  Benjamin Franklin














Beef stroganoff with egg noodles


Greek grilled chicken


Orzo pasta with sun dried tomatoes, mint & parsley


Sugar snap peas


Corn





Menu subject to change








If you have had a birthday after October 1st, you may have received an unusual email on your birthday.  Our club has started sending an email card to members on special occasions.  Please feel free to open and check them out, as this is a safe site to use.
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